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The Community News & Market will be closed
July 1 through July 7, 2024 for vacation.

There will NOT be a publication printed or delivered during that time period. We will
reopen on Monday, July 8, 2024 and resume publications on Tuesday, July 9, 2024.
Being family owned and operated, this is 1 of 2 weeks per year for everyone to take
time off and re-energize!

We appreciate our customer's understanding and can't tell you enough how much it
means to have such wonderful support throughout the community. We are so grateful!

It takes a great team, working together, to be able to publish the Community News Brief
3 days per week and we are certainly blessed to have the best team around! With over
250 years of combined experience in newspaper management, journalism, layout and
design, we strive to provide our community with the best in local news, sports and
entertainment.

A special THANK YOU to the numerous artisans that have chosen to be a part of the
Community News & Market AND THANK YOU to the many people who shop and
support them! We have a tremendous amount of talent in this local community and we
are so thrilled to be able to showcase and sell these creative masterpieces.

REMEMBER - The Community News Brief IS "THE COMMUNITY'S NEWSPAPER!” We
encourage our readers' input and story ideas. Thank you for letting us serve you the
past 7 years and we look forward to many more!

Sincerely

Lynne and Tony Campbell, Owners
and The Community News & Market Team
Tabitha Palm and Morgan Payne, Graphic Designers and Pagination
Lisa Miller, Office Manager, Jessi Rogers, Assistant
Jerry Peters and Tony Campbell, Delivery and Distribution
Lynne Campbell, Editor and Publisher
Reporters/Writers; Patrick Stout, Darcie Shinberger, Shelby Burget,
Brie Coder, Lisa Kernek, Nick Curtis, Cheryl Douglas, Dalton Deeter
Guest Writer; Kay Norton
Columnist; Joyce Steiner, Sharon Chenoweth and Erin Eddy




